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1st November 2023 
 
Dear Families, 
 
Parents’ Questionnaire 
Your child has been sent home tonight with a Parent Questionnaire. Your feedback is really important to the whole 
staff team and helps us to consider where we might make changes or improvements; it also enables us to acknowledge 
what is working well. Therefore, please do return your completed form to the school office by the end of this week. 
 
Reminder - Class 5 Collective Worship – Remembrance 
Collective Worship with Class 5 takes place on Friday 10th November. Doors will open at 2.20pm with the Worship 
starting at 2.30pm. As usual, there will be no admittance once started as this disrupts the Worship. All families of 
children in Class 5 are invited to attend. 
 
Reminder - In-School Parents’ Appointments – All Children from Nursery to Class 5 
Parent Consultation Meetings will take place in school on the following dates and times: 
 

- Monday 13th November from 4pm until 7.30pm 
- Tuesday 14th November from 1.10pm to 5pm 

 
Please book an appointment to see your child’s teacher. If you have not yet booked your appointment, please do so 
as soon as possible so that we can send out confirmation of timings early next week. Please email the admin email 
address with your first and second choice times. Thank you. 
 
School Lunch Choices 
Could you please watch out for the weekly email from schoolmeals@stnorbertscrowle.co.uk giving you the options to 
order your child’s lunch.  This will have a deadline by which orders have to be in school to be processed for the school 
kitchen. 
 
If an order is not received from you, your child is automatically given the main meal of the day.  If you wish your child 
to have the main meal option each day, there is no need to send in the order form as this is the default option. 
 
Please note that this is not monitored and the school office will not contact parents who have not returned an order 
for their child. 
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In addition, children are not allowed to change their choice when collecting the meal which has been ordered for them 
as this is ordered in advance.  Children should speak to a lunchtime supervisor if they have any issues with their meal. 
Thank you. 
 
North Lincolnshire Council Play Session 
North Lincolnshire Council have asked me to pass on details to you of a new family play session taking place in 
Epworth on a Thursday morning from 9th November. This will be based at the Children’s Centre from 9.30am to 
11.30am. The sessions are free of charge and include a snack. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
A Dawson  


